DG Connecticut Solar lll, LLC

January 27, 2022
Via Electronic Mail

Attn: Melanie Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director and Staff Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 497 - Burlington Solar One, LLC - Certificate of Environmental
Compatibility and Public Need for the Construction, Maintenance and Operation of a
3.5-Megawatt AC Solar Photovoltaic Generating Facility Located at Lot 33, Prospect
Street, Butlington, Connecticut, and Associated Electrical Interconnection.

Docket No. 497 — DG Connecticut Solar ITI, LLC — Certificate of Envitonmental
Compatibility and Public Need for the Construction, Maintenance and Opetation of a
3.5-Megawatt AC Solar Photovoltaic Generating Facility Located at Lot 33, Prospect
Street, Butlington, Connecticut, and Associated Electrical Interconnection.

Dear Ms. Bachman:

This correspondence serves to confirm DG Connecticut Solar IIT’s (“DG III”) agreement with the
information provided in Mr. Lee Hoffman’s cortespondence in response to the Connecticut Siting
Council’s (“CSC”) January 20, 2022 letter related to the above captioned Petition. As provided, DG
III, an affiliate of NextEra Energy Resoutces, LLC, is now the owner and operator of the Burlington
Solar facility (“the Project”) and will continue to ensure compliance with the terms, limitations, and
conditions contained in the above captioned Certificate.

For backgtound, on August 13, 2021, an affiliate of VCP, LLC d/b/a Verogy (“Vetogy”) assigned
100% of its membership interests in Butlington Solar One, LLC (“BSO”), the previous owner of the
Project, to DG III. DG III therefore became the owner of BSO and thereafter, BSO was merged
into DG III, with DG IIT the sutviving entity.

DG IIT understands that prior to its purchase of BSO, on January 28, 2021, BSO remitted $25,000 to
the CSC as a Municipal Participation Fund payment for the benefit of the Town of Burlington. At
the time of that payment BSO was an affiliate of Verogy. The Town of Butlington did not draw on
any of the $25,000, and DG III understands that the Office of the State Treasurer is willing to return
the $25,000, but first needs to be advised as to what entity those funds should be paid. Since an affiliate
of Verogy made the otiginal payment, DG III agrees that the $25,000 should be returned to an affiliate
of Verogy, as requested in Mr. Hoffman’s letter.

DG Connecticut Solar Ill, LLC

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408



If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned or Tim Garcia.
Thank you for your consideration,

Tracy L. Backer

Senior Attorney

Cce:

Tim Garcia, DG Connecticut Solar IIT, LLC

Lee D. Hoffman, Esq., Pullman & Comley, LLP

Linda McAllister, Cash Management, Office of the State Treasurer
Robert Scalise, Assistant Treasurer, Office of the State Treasurer



